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This number is dedicated to a special focus: e-Learning: requirements of 
the disciplines. 

The focus was born by an idea of prof. Luigi Colazzo and dr. Giuseppina 
Rita Mangione. I want to thank Jose for her work on this number and her pre-
cious collaboration.

The aim of this focus is to cover a large context of disciplines, to understand 
how e-learning, and in general technology enhanced learning, could be really 
effective in different domains. The discussion is developed using a positive 
approach, to understand the possibile future (or already defined) directions of 
e-learning and TEL.

All the papers of the issue are described in the editorial section. I have to 
thank to all the authors of this number for their excellent contribution.

The call for paper for the next number of Je-LKS (Complexity Education) is 
already been published on the journal’s website (www.je-lks.org); the deadline 
for paper submission is 30th June.

I wish to remind you that Je-LKS is also in Facebook with its group, where 
you can find news and the call for papers for the next numbers. 
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